
 
 

 
 
 



College Exposure  
 
Staff is planning multiple college visits this semester. With the support of Gear Up, students will 
be taking 3 one day trips to local universities, and one overnight trip to visit universities in 
Northern California. Final trip details are still being worked out. Staff is planning two additional 
trips. 10th graders will be visiting UC Santa Barbara in March and 9th graders will be touring 
UCLA. 


